
Office of Chief Advisor 

MICHIGAN STATE UNIVERSITY 
VIETNAM ADVISORY TEAM 
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Subject: Memo re Field Administration Recommendations 

October 22, 1955 

The attached memorandum from Wally Mode in my opinion is a supreme compliment 
from USOM as well as the Government of Vietnam on our field administration pro­
ject. I recommend most strongly that this be given to the four Deans and Presi­
dent Hannah as well . The fact that USOM has required implementation of our rec­
ommendations for additional aid to be forthcoming is most remarkable and we 
think that even President Hannah ought to have this brought to his attention 
directly . 

EWW: jb 

Edward W. Weidner 
Chief Advisor 
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